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Chicken Soup with Rice
115 recipes-wholesome new creations and celebrated favorites from the blog-from the husband
and wife team behind Two Peas & Their Pod TWO PEAS & THEIR POD celebrates a family, friends,
and community-oriented lifestyle that has huge and growing appeal. Maria the genuine, fun,
relaxed mom next door who's got the secret sauce: that special knack for effortlessly
creating tantalizing and wholesome (and budget-friendly) meals with ease. From a Loaded Nacho
Bar bash for 200 guests to quick-and-easy healthy weeknight dinners like never-fail favorites
like One-Skillet Sausage Pasta or Asian Pork Lettuce Wraps (always followed by a fab
dessert!), Maria shares her best lifestyle tips and home cook smarts. An essential resource
for parents looking to update their healthy, inexpensive, time-saving, kid friendly meal
roster; aspiring home cooks who want to eat-in delicious food more than they eat out; as well
as anyone looking to share their love of food and the giving spirit with their neighbors, TWO
PEAS & THEIR POD will help readers bring home that (achievable!) slice of Americana, where
families come together to enjoy fresh and nutritious meals and there's always a batch of
still-warm cookies waiting on the counter.

Japanese Food Made Easy
When the first Big Bowl restaurant opened in 1997, its founding partners had one mission: to
make good, authentic Asian food accessible to American diners. Tired of greasy takeout and
soggy egg rolls, they created an entirely different kind of Asian menu-one based on healthy
techniques, market-fresh ingredients, and vibrant, traditional flavors. From steaming bowls
of handmade noodles to fiery curries and fragrant stir-fries, every dish at Big Bowl became a
delicious celebration of homestyle Chinese, Vietnamese, and Thai cooking. Now Bruce Cost, the
celebrated cook and a culinary partner behind Big Bowl's spectacular food, reveals how to
prepare the house favorites in your own kitchen. Beginning with a basic explanation of Asian
ingredients and cooking techniques, Cost's beautifully illustrated guide takes home cooks
through the simple steps needed to create an Asian meal, whether it's a one-bowl dinner or a
multicourse feast for family and friends. From Thai Chicken Noodle Salad to Blazing Big Rice
Noodles with Beef to Shanghai Shrimp, all of Cost's recipes are incredibly flavorful yet easy
enough for even the beginning cook to master. The instructions are clear, the ingredients are
widely available, and the results are dramatic and delicious. So if you think Asian food at
home means little white boxes, think again. Big Bowl Noodles and Rice will show you how to
bring the fresh, authentic flavors of Asia to your table any night of the week. Hailed by
Alice Waters as "one of the greatest cooks I have ever known," Bruce Cost is an award-winning
restaurateur and chef, cooking teacher, and former food columnist for the San Francisco
Chronicle. He currently serves as the culinary partner in Lettuce Entertain You's immensely
popular chain of Big Bowl restaurants. Cost is also the author of Asian Ingredients, a
comprehensive guide to Asian foodstuffs now available as a companion to this book.

Cook Once, Eat All Week
A collection of 120 recipes exploring the flavors of Jerusalem from the New York Times
bestselling author of Plenty, one of the most lauded cookbooks of 2011. In Jerusalem, Yotam
Ottolenghi and Sami Tamimi explore the vibrant cuisine of their home city—with its diverse
Muslim, Jewish, and Christian communities. Both men were born in Jerusalem in the same
year—Tamimi on the Arab east side and Ottolenghi in the Jewish west. This stunning cookbook
offers 120 recipes from their unique cross-cultural perspective, from inventive vegetable
dishes to sweet, rich desserts. With five bustling restaurants in London and two stellar
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cookbooks, Ottolenghi is one of the most respected chefs in the world; in Jerusalem, he and
Tamimi have collaborated to produce their most personal cookbook yet.

Amazing Malaysian
Found within the eclectic South Austin neighborhood of Bouldin Creek is Thai Fresh, a glutenfree bakery, coffeehouse, vegan ice cream mecca, and, most importantly, Thai restaurant and
learning center. Chef Jam Sanitchat built this culinary complex and teaching space piece by
piece by expanding into neighboring spaces, forging relationships with local growers and
producers, and adding new facets to her culinary repertoire as time and money allowed. The
result is a wildly successful amalgam of food, beverages, and services that probably
shouldn’t work together but somehow does. Thai Fresh is the roadmap to that success. Follow
Jam from her early days of cooking for friends during graduate school at the University of
Texas at Austin, to her popular farmers market stand, to her current establishment. Along the
way, she taught thousands of people the art of cooking Thai cuisine, and fed eager crowds at
countless cultural and community events. Discover why this collection of Jam’s top-selling
and most sought-after recipes, like Thai-Style Chicken and Waffle and The ULTIMATE Sauce—all
stunningly captured by James Beard award–winning photographer Jody Horton—was requested by,
and 100 percent funded by, her loyal community.

The Mom 100 Cookbook
Discover the joy of cooking for yourself with more than 160 perfectly portioned, easy-toexecute recipes, flexible ingredient lists to accommodate your pantry, and ideas for
improvising to your taste. Taking care to prepare a meal for yourself is a different
experience than cooking for others. It can be a fun, casual, and (of course) delicious
affair, but there are challenges, from avoiding a fridge full of half-used ingredients to
ending up with leftovers that become boring after the third reheat. Cooking for One helps you
make cooking for yourself special without becoming a chore with unfussy yet utterly appealing
meals that rely on ingredients you already have on hand, like Garam Masala Pork Chop with
Couscous and Spinach and Weeknight Chicken Cacciatore. Don't have exactly the right
ingredients? Never fear--with a "Kitchen Improv" box on every page, we offer ideas for
altering the dish so it works for you. And for those weeks you didn't make it to the
supermarket, we use a "Pantry Recipe" icon to clearly mark recipes that rely entirely on our
checklist for a well-stocked pantry. We show you when it's worth making two servings (but
never more) with our "Makes Leftovers" icon, and suggest how to transform those leftovers
into a whole new meal. (We love our Spice-Rubbed Flank Steak with Celery Root and Lime Yogurt
Sauce served over arugula as a hearty salad the next day.) Ingredients themselves often lead
you to another exciting meal--when you're left with half an eggplant from Simple Ratatouille,
we direct you to Broiled Eggplant with Honey-Lemon Vinaigrette as the perfect way to use it
up. And if the thought of a sink full of dishes keeps you out of the kitchen, there are
plenty of appealing one-pan dinners like Sheet Pan Sausages with Sweet Potatoes, Broccoli
Rabe, and Mustard-Chive Butter or Couscous with Shrimp, Cilantro, and Garlic Chips that are
here to save the day.

Rice Recipes
Hospitality can be a blessing to both the host and her guests, but for many women today, it
simply doesn't happen. Feelings of inadequacy, unrealistic expectations, fear of failure,
lack of time--all conspire to steal the joy that comes from opening one's home and sharing
fellowship with others. In The Reluctant Entertainer, Sandy Coughlin relates to people in
real ways about real meals that mortals cook, during which real conversations draw people
together. Would-be hostesses will discover that true hospitality is not about being perfect,
cooking a fancy meal, or spending a lot of money. Rather, it's about an open door and an open
heart.

Quick & Easy Thai
The debut cookbook from the Saveur blog award-winning Internet expert on making eating cheap
dependably delicious As a college grad during the recent great recession, Beth Moncel found
herself, like so many others, broke. Unwilling to sacrifice eating healthy and well—and armed
with a degree in nutritional science—Beth began tracking her costs with obsessive precision,
and soon cut her grocery bill in half. Eager to share her tips and recipes, she launched her
blog, Budget Bytes. Soon the blog received millions of readers clamoring for more. Beth's
eagerly awaited cookbook proves cutting back on cost does not mean cutting back on taste.
Budget Bytes has more than 100 simple, healthy, and delicious recipes, including Greek Steak
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Tacos, Coconut Chicken Curry, Chorizo Sweet Potato Enchilada, and Teriyaki Salmon with
Sriracha Mayonnaise, to name a few. It also contains expert principles for saving in the
kitchen—including how to combine inexpensive ingredients with expensive to ensure that you
can still have that steak you’re craving, and information to help anyone get acquainted with
his or her kitchen and get maximum use out of the freezer. Whether you’re urban or rural,
vegan or paleo, Budget Bytes is guaranteed to delight both the palate and the pocketbook.

The Food Lab: Better Home Cooking Through Science
Inspired by her beloved blog, dinneralovestory.com, Jenny Rosenstrach’s Dinner: A Love Story
is many wonderful things: a memoir, a love story, a practical how-to guide for strengthening
family bonds by making the most of dinnertime, and a compendium of magnificent, palatepleasing recipes. Fans of “Pioneer Woman” Ree Drummond, Jessica Seinfeld, Amanda Hesser, Real
Simple, and former readers of Cookie magazine will revel in these delectable dishes, and in
the unforgettable story of Jenny’s transformation from enthusiastic kitchen novice to family
dinnertime doyenne.

One-Pot Recipes (Delicious)
100 Clever Recipes and Tips from the World’s Best Food Magazine

The Skinnytaste Cookbook
Introducing the lifesaving cookbook for every mother with kids at home—the book that solves
the 20 most common cooking dilemmas. What’s your predicament: breakfast on a harried school
morning? The Mom 100’s got it—Personalized Pizzas are not only fast but are nutritious, and
hey, it doesn’t get any better than pizza for breakfast. Kids making noise about the same old
lunch? The Mom 100’s got it—three different Turkey Wraps, plus a Wrap Blueprint delivers
enough variety to last for years. Katie Workman, founding editor in chief of Cookstr.com and
mother of two school-age kids, offers recipes, tips, techniques, attitude, and wisdom for
staying happy in the kitchen while proudly keeping it homemade—because homemade not only
tastes best, but is also better (and most economical) for you. The Mom 100 is 20 dilemmas
every mom faces, with 5 solutions for each: including terrific recipes for the vegetableaverse, the salad-rejector, for the fish-o-phobe, or the overnight vegetarian convert. “Forkin-the-Road” variations make it easy to adjust a recipe to appeal to different eaters (i.e.,
the kids who want bland and the adults who don’t). “What the Kids Can Do” sidebars suggest
ways for kids to help make each dish.

Budget Bytes
Each month is gay, each season nice, when eating chicken soup with rice./DIV

The New Midwestern Table
Cooking for One
Named a Best New Cookbook of Spring 2020 by The New York Times, Forbes and Esquire UK. After
a long day at work, heading home to cook a fussy, complicated meal is the last thing anyone
wants to do. Keeping it Simple is the ultimate collection to have on hand for these moments.
Featuring over 60 quick and easy, drool-worthy one-pot dinners you can whip up in the time in
takes to have a glass of wine (or two, let's be honest), Yasmin Fahr has got you covered.
Inspired by her column for Serious Eats, One-Pot Wonders, Yasmin sets out to arm readers with
sneaky gems and low-key showstoppers that work every time, and a promise that they will learn
at least one new move (if not a good few) to up their skills in the kitchen. The ultimate
goal is to get dinner on the table quickly, but also to create something truly delicious as a
weeknight reward. Why order a takeaway when you can throw together Miso-Ghee Chicken with
Roasted Radishes or Rigatoni and Broccoli with Crispy Prosciutto in 20 minutes? And when you
can cook it all in one pot, clean-up is a breeze. Featuring humorous and relatable anecdotes
and musings on cooking and life, in Yasmin's witty and energetic style, Keeping it Simple is
the book you'll keep coming back to night after night for inspiration both in the kitchen and
out. It's a collection that will remind you why you love to cook in the first place.

The Reluctant Entertainer
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NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! Healthy, easy, and delicious recipes from the Defined Dish
blog--fully endorsed by Whole30 Alex Snodgrass of TheDefinedDish.com is the third author in
the popular Whole30 Endorsed series. With gluten-free, dairy-free, and grain-free recipes
that sound and look way too delicious to be healthy, this is a cookbook people can turn to
after completing a Whole30, when they’re looking to reintroduce healthful ingredients like
tortillas, yogurt, beans, and legumes. Recipes like Chipotle Chicken Tostadas with Pineapple
Salsa or Black Pepper Chicken are easy enough to prepare even after a busy day at work. There
are no esoteric ingredients in these recipes, but instead something to suit every taste, each
dish clearly marked if it is Whole30 compliant, paleo, gluten-free, dairy-free, and more.
Alex includes delicious variations, too, such as using lettuce wraps instead of taco shells,
to ensure recipes can work for almost any diet. And for anyone looking to stick to their
Whole30 for longer, at least sixty of the recipes are fully compliant.

Two Asian Kitchens
'My life has been filled with beautiful memories of food: hawker noodle dishes eaten as a
child in Malaysia, late-night suppers near my apartment in Tokyo, the best grilled chicken
from a Thai street market, and my grandmother's famous Hainanese Chicken Rice. These dishes
all sit fondly in my memory, but they also tell their own stories of rich tradition and
culture. They are stories that are centuries old, but which have not yet ended. With each new
dish we make we add our own experiences and tastes. 'There is a Confucian proverb that
translates roughly to "Consider old things to understand new things". This is the essence of
the Two Asian Kitchens. The Old Kitchen represents the traditional dishes of my history,
while The New Kitchen tells the next chapter in the story of the food I love.' Adam Liaw

The Steamy Kitchen Cookbook
So what if filet mignon and foie gras are no longer on the menu? Diana Henry revives the lost
art of home economics-making the most of what you have-combining it with today's desire for a
sustainable table to show modern cooks that there is "plenty" of food for us to eat and enjoy
without depleting our bank accounts and the planet's resources. This cook's tour of recipes
from around the globe is all about the great food you can make without spending a ton of
money. With what's left from a simple Roast Chicken, make a fabulous Greek Chicken, Pumpkin,
Feta & Filo Pie. Turn a bumper crop of tomatoes and basil into a satisfying Tomato & Pesto
Tart. Thanks to a special section on less expensive cuts of meat, you'll soon be creating new
family favorites from lamb shoulder, pork belly, skirt steak and the like.

Flavors of the Southeast Asian Grill
Applies the author's professional expertise as gleaned from work under such chefs as David
Bouley and Shea Gallante to classic Midwestern dishes from her childhood, demonstrating how
to best enjoy simple heritage fare that is plentiful, affordable and seasonal.

Clodagh's Weeknight Kitchen
Cook Once, Eat All Week is a revolutionary way to get a delicious, healthy, and affordable
dinner on the table FAST. Author Cassy Joy Garcia will walk you through this tried-and-true
method and show you how batch-cooking a few basic components can give you an entire week's
worth of dinners with minimal time and effort. Have you ever tried a meal prep plan before
and gotten so excited about having your cooking for the week done ahead of time, only to find
yourself totally exhausted after a full day in the kitchen, shocked by your grocery bill, and
tired of the same leftovers by Tuesday? Cassy Joy Garcia had been there, too. As a mom,
business owner, and Nutrition Consultant, she needed to get a healthy, affordable, and tasty
dinner on the table fast every night, and she knew there had to be a better way to do it. She
finally cracked the code when she discovered that by batch-cooking a protein, starch, and
vegetable each week she could easily assemble three fresh, diverse meals in minimal time.
After years of her readers asking her for better meal prep strategies and easy recipes, she
released 4 weeks of recipes on her blog, "Fed and Fit." Since then, tens of thousands of
people have made and raved about the series and begged for more! In this book you'll find 26
weeks of affordable, healthy, delicious meals that your family will love eating, and a
chapter full of bonus 20-minute meals. Optional Instant Pot and slow cooker instructions are
included to get you even more time back in your week. With a Real Food foundation, the weeks
in this book aim to support dietary approaches that range from: gluten-free, dairy-free,
Paleo, low carb, egg-free, kid-friendly and more. Three simple ingredients like shredded
pork, potatoes, and cabbage are turned into these three easy to assemble meals: Honey Mustard
Pork Sheet Pan Dinner Enchiladas Verde Casserole Sloppy Joe Stuffed Potatoes This book is a
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must-have for anyone looking for a REAL solution to help them eat healthfully while also
saving time and money and loving what they are eating.

Once Upon a Chef, the Cookbook
Officially authorized by Instant Pot!? Never waste extra food again with these perfectportioned recipes for solo cooks all while using your favorite kitchen appliance—the Instant
Pot. We all know and love the Instant Pot! With its quick cooking times and multiple
functions, it is a fast and easy way to get a delicious meal on the table. And now you can
enjoy all the benefits of using the Instant Pot without dealing with leftovers! Whether you
live alone or need a quick meal just for yourself, this cookbook teaches you how to create
perfectly portioned recipes right in your Instant Pot. With 175 recipes, photographs, and an
easy-to-understand overview of how the Instant Pot works, this cookbook is a must-have for
beginner and experienced Instant Pot users alike. With satisfying, single-serving dishes for
every meal from breakfast to dinner and snacks in between, The “I Love My Instant Pot”
Cooking for One Recipe Book is the perfect way to eliminate wasting food while keeping
yourself full and satisfied all day long.

Fed & Fit
Poultry enthusiasts unite! ATK has you covered from the basic to the spectacular with 500
recipes that deliver low-key dinners, game-day favorites, simple sandwiches, special-occasion
showstoppers, and beyond. You can call chicken a lot of things. Blank canvas, weeknight goto, lean protein, we've heard it all. But boring? That's where we draw the line. Sure, it
might have started to feel a bit redundant. But that's not the chicken's fault. ATK is here
with the inspiration you need. It's time those chicken pieces in your freezer got the respect
they deserve. Chicken is the go-anywhere, eat-with-anything, highly transformable crowd
favorite that always fills the bill. Find exactly what you're looking for (and more!) with a
wide breadth of themed chapters, including Easy Dinners, Classic Braises, Breaded and Fried,
Pasta and Noodles, Savory Pies and Casseroles, and appliance-specific recipes. There's even a
dedicated chapter of recipes for cooking for two. And with an introduction detailing how to
prep any chicken part, from pounding breasts and preparing cutlets, to whole bird skills like
butterflying or breaking down a chicken, you'll be a poultry pro in no time. Cozy up to
succulent roast chickens with sauces made from pan drippings, sink your teeth into the
crispiest, crunchiest fried chicken you've ever had, try your hand at sous vide for
unbelievably moist chicken, or fire up the grill for anything from kebabs to beer can
chicken. Feel like wingin' it? Us too. Our favorite is our game-changing Korean Fried Chicken
Wings, double-fried so they stay extra-crispy under their blanket of spicy, salty, slightlysweet sauce. With over 500 recipes, you could eat chicken every night and never tire of it.
(And yes, that's a challenge.)

The Fresh and Healthy Instant Pot Cookbook
Now busy home cooks can bring the fantastic flavors of Thai cuisine into the kitchen with a
simple trip to the grocery store. Nancie McDermott, experienced cook, teacher, and author of
the best-selling cookbook Real Thai, presents this collection of 70 delicious recipes that
focus on easy-to-find ingredients and quick cooking methods to whip up traditional Thai. With
recipes like Crying Tiger Grilled Beef, Grilled Shrimp and Scallops with Lemongrass, Sticky
Rice with Mangoes, and Thai Iced Tea, along with McDermott's highly practical array of
shortcuts, substitutions, and time-saving techniques, anyone can prepare home-cooked
authentic Thai meals—as often as they like.

Dinner: A Love Story
Malaysian food is incredible. Think vibrant, healthy dishes with dazzling flavours and
textures. With over 100 recipes - using ingredients that you can find in any supermarket this is the ultimate guide to cooking Malaysian food at home. Try an authentic satay, an
aromatic curry, a laksa, or simply the perfect fluffy coconut rice.

Vietnamese Food Any Day
Keeping it Simple
The fitness influencer and creator of the #1 bestselling Food & Drink app, FitMenCook, shares
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100 easy, quick meal prep recipes that will save you time, money, and inches on your
waistline—helping you to get healthy on your own terms. We like to be inspired when it comes
to food. No one enjoys cookie-cutter meal plans, bland recipes, or eating the same thing
every day. Instead of worrying about what to eat and how it’s going to affect our bodies, we
should embrace food freedom—freedom to create flavorful meals, but in a more calorieconscious way; freedom to indulge occasionally while being mindful of portions; and freedom
to achieve wellness goals without breaking the bank. In Fit Men Cook, Kevin Curry, fitness
expert and social media sensation with millions of followers and hundreds of thousands of
downloads on his app, shares everything you need to live a healthy life each day—from grocery
lists to common dieting pitfalls to his ten commandments of meal prep—as well as his personal
story of overcoming depression and weight gain to start a successful business and fitness
movement. This guide also includes 100+ easy and flavorful recipes like Southern-Inspired
Banana Corn Waffles, Sweet Potato Whip, Juicy AF Moroccan Chicken, and many more to help you
plan your week and eat something new and nutritious each day. With Fit Men Cook, you can
create exciting, satisfying meals and be on your way to losing weight for good. After all,
bodies may be sculpted at the gym, but they are built in the kitchen.

Classic Lebanese Cuisine
62 Rice Recipes in This Cookbook Rice is a staple in many countries being served with every
meal. It is great resource for bulking up a side dish into a hearty complete meal. Adding
countless variety of sauces to rice means that one will never be bored if they chose to have
rice every day.This cookbook is full of ideas to add flavor and pizzazz to any serving of
rice. Whether it is with soups, sauces, curries or herbs, this recipe book has something for
everyone. Recipes Include: Perfect White Rice Rice Pilaf Spanish Rice Cashew Raisin Rice
Pilaf Onion Rice Pilaf 6 Rice Pilaf with Raisins and Veggies Mexican Rice Louisiana Red Beans
and Rice Jamaican Rice Pumpkin Carrot Rice Island-Style Fried Rice Lime Cilantro Rice Rice
Stuffing with Apples, Herbs, and Bacon Mahi Mahi with Coconut Rice and Mango Salsa Asian
Coconut Rice Paella Rice Pudding Rice with Fresh Herbs Arroz Con Pollo Taco Rice Chicken
Fajita Rice Stuffed Peppers Mediterranean Rice Bowl Rice with Parsley, Almonds, and Apricots
Pumpkin Pie Rice Pudding Broccoli Cheddar Brown Rice Skillet Parmesan Rice Southwestern Rice
Portuguese Rice Garlic Butter Rice Shrimp Fried Rice Saffron Rice Baked Mushroom Rice Honey
Rice Orzo and Rice Curried Rice Korean Curry Rice Ginger Curry Rice Chicken Curry And Rice
Panang Chicken Curry and Red Bean Rice Cilantro Rice Baked Brown Rice Cranberry and Orange
Wild Rice Broccoli Wild Rice Casserole Risotto Mushroom Risotto Risotto alla Milanese Green
Risotto With Mushrooms Buffalo Ranch Chicken and Rice Sriracha Fried Rice Cajun Fried Rice
Minnesota Wild Rice Soup Ham, Shrimp, Rice Dish Hearty Tomato Rice Soup Hamburger-Rice
Skillet Cheesy Burger, Rice and Broccoli Skillet Beef Taco Rice Skillet Greek Lemon Pilaf
Indian Rice Pilaf Sun Dried Tomato Risotto Feta Rice Pilaf Pork Fried Rice Recipe Ranch
Chicken and Rice

Food From Plenty
Southeast Asian food is fresh, easy and full of unforgettable flavours: Chicken and Rice will
show you just how simple it is to make at home. Shu Han Lee moved to London from Singapore as
a student. Homesick and hungry, she started teaching herself to cook the food she'd grown up
with - Singaporean and Malaysian dishes, with a strong Chinese influence from her Hokkien
Chinese mother. These recipes, from her mother's sesame oil chicken to ox cheek and venison
rendang, are ones you will want to make time and time again. There are perfect midweek
suppers rustled up in less time than it takes to order a takeaway, and healthier and better
tasting at that: fennel and minced pork stir fry, fried hor fun noodles with kale and
beansprouts or tom yum soup with mussels. For weekends, there are more adventurous projects:
learn how to make your own steamed buns, egg noodles, or BBQ sambal lemon sole - a whole fish
barbequed on banana leaves. Although these are Southeast Asian recipes, Shu's seasonal
approach to the very best of UK produce is reflected throughout this book: from Brussels
sprouts with smashed garlic and oyster sauce to no-churn rhubarb and condensed milk ice
cream. There are also recipes that Shu has picked up on her travels throughout Southeast
Asia, such as Vietnamese caramel pork ribs, Thai baked glass noodles with prawns and black
pepperand Burmese chickpea tofu with fish sauce, lime and honey dressing.

Chicken Rice
Eating healthy gets a whole lot easier with this delicious collection of 75 recipes—each one
photographed—for nutritious and satisfying meals made quickly in your electric pressure
cooker, all developed by a certified nutritionist and cookbook author for maximum health and
flavor. In The Fresh and Healthy Instant Pot Cookbook, Megan Gilmore presents recipes that
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use easy-to-find, whole-food ingredients for simple weeknight meals from morning to
night—through the revolutionary cooking power of the Instant Pot, an electric, programmable
multicooker. There are gluten-free options for each recipe, and all recipes are free of
refined sugar and many of the most common food allergens, yet don't scrimp on flavor. With
dishes like Korean Chicken Bowls, Eggplant Parmesan Bake, Peanut Butter Crunch Granola Bars,
Flourless Banana Oat Bread, and One-Pot Chocolate Cake and Frosting, following a healthy diet
while enjoying your favorite whole foods has never been more achievable. Every recipe is
photographed in this highly visual and information-rich collection, and also includes
nutritional information (calories, fat, carbs, fiber, and protein) and detailed timing for
prep, coming to pressure, cook time, and release time.

Ottolenghi
Chicken Rice, is a delicious dish, healthy and economically highly recommended for any
occasion, and especially when we have to give food to a large numbers of people during a
family meeting and any social event. My Favorite Recipe presents to you of easy manner, step
by step and fully illustrated of how can make this delicious dish at your home, even if you
are not an expert in the kitchen art.

The "I Love My Instant Pot®" Cooking for One Recipe Book
Delicious, fresh Vietnamese food is achievable any night of the week with this cookbook's 80
accessible, easy recipes. IACP AWARD FINALIST • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR
BY NPR • The Washington Post • Eater • Food52 • Epicurious • Christian Science Monitor •
Library Journal Drawing on decades of experience, as well as the cooking hacks her mom
adopted after fleeing from Vietnam to America, award-winning author Andrea Nguyen shows you
how to use easy-to-find ingredients to create true Vietnamese flavors at home—fast. With
Nguyen as your guide, there’s no need to take a trip to a specialty grocer for favorites such
as banh mi, rice paper rolls, and pho, as well as recipes for Honey-Glazed Pork Riblets,
Chile Garlic Chicken Wings, Vibrant Turmeric Coconut Rice, and No-Churn Vietnamese Coffee Ice
Cream. Nguyen’s tips and tricks for creating Viet food from ingredients at national
supermarkets are indispensable, liberating home cooks and making everyday cooking easier.

Fit Men Cook
Savory, heart-healthy Lebanese recipes from a renowned chef The cuisine of Lebanon epitomizes
the best of the Mediterranean diet, which is highly regarded for its positive health
benefits. Abounding in vegetables, grains, fresh herbs and spices, poultry, and lamb, it
yields meals replete with robust, earthy flavors. In Classic Lebanese Cuisine, Chef Kamal AlFaqih presents 170 dazzling recipes that reflect the full breadth of authentic Lebanese
cuisine. Featuring favorites such as baba ghannouj, tabbouli, and kibbi, this book also
presents Al-Faqih's signature classics, like London broil layered with pita and garlic
yogurt, and heart-healthy fire-roasted wheat with lamb. With step-by-step instructions
accompanied by full-color photographs throughout, this book makes Lebanese cuisine accessible
to everyone who seeks to reproduce their favorite flavors and dishes—from the merely curious
to more experienced cooks.

Thai Fresh
60 vibrant recipes proving that Asian roadside barbecue is just as easy, delicious, and crowdpleasing as American-style backyard grilling. Sharing beloved barbecue dishes from the
Southeast Asian countries of Thailand, Burma, Laos, Cambodia, Vietnam, Malaysia, Singapore,
Philippines, and Indonesia, experienced author and expert on Asian cooking Leela
Punyaratabandhu inspires readers with a deep dive into the flavor profile and spices of the
region. She teaches you how to set up your own smoker, cook over an open flame, or grill on
the equipment you already have in your backyard. Leela provides more than sixty mouthwatering
recipes such as Chicken Satay with Coriander and Cinnamon, Malaysian Grilled Chicken Wings,
and Thai Grilled Sticky Rice, as well as recipes for cooking bone-in meats, skewered meats,
and even vegetable side dishes and flavorful sauces. The fact that Southeast Asian-style
barbecue naturally lends itself to the American outdoor cooking style means that the recipes
in the book can remain true to tradition without any need for them to be Westernized or
altered at the expense of integrity. This is the perfect book for anyone looking for an easy
and flavorful way to expand their barbecue repertoire.

Chicken and Rice
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Vivian Howard, star of PBS's A Chef's Life, celebrates the flavors of North Carolina's
coastal plain in more than 200 recipes and stories. This new classic of American country
cooking proves that the food of Deep Run, North Carolina -- Vivian's home -- is as rich as
any culinary tradition in the world. Organized by ingredient with dishes suited to every
skill level, from beginners to confident cooks, Deep Run Roots features time-honored simple
preparations alongside extraordinary meals from her acclaimed restaurant Chef and the Farmer.
Home cooks will find photographs for every single recipe. Ten years ago, Vivian opened Chef
and the Farmer and put the nearby town of Kinston on the culinary map. But in a town
paralyzed by recession, she couldn't hop on every new culinary trend. Instead, she focused on
rural development: If you grew it, she'd buy it. Inundated by local sweet potatoes,
blueberries, shrimp, pork, and beans, Vivian learned to cook the way generations of
Southerners before her had, relying on resourcefulness, creativity, and the traditional ways
of preserving food. Deep Run Roots is the result of years of effort to discover the riches of
Eastern North Carolina. Like The Fannie Farmer Cookbook, The Art of Simple Food, and The
Taste of Country Cooking before it, this is landmark work of American food writing. Recipes
include: Family favorites like Blueberry BBQ Chicken Creamed Collard-Stuffed Potatoes Fried
Yams with Five-Spice Maple Bacon Candy Chicken and Rice Country-Style Pork Ribs in Red CurryBraised Watermelon Show-stopping desserts like Warm Banana Pudding, Peaches and Cream Cake,
Spreadable Cheesecake, and Pecan-Chewy Pie. You'll also find 200 more quick breakfasts,
weeknight dinners, holiday centerpieces, seasonal preserves, and traditional preparations for
all kinds of cooks.

Two Peas & Their Pod Cookbook
Get the recipes everyone is talking about in the debut cookbook from the wildly popular blog,
Skinnytaste. Gina Homolka is America’s most trusted home cook when it comes to easy,
flavorful recipes that are miraculously low-calorie and made from all-natural, easy-to-find
ingredients. Her blog, Skinnytaste is the number one go-to site for slimmed down recipes that
you’d swear are anything but. It only takes one look to see why people go crazy for Gina’s
food: cheesy, creamy Fettuccini Alfredo with Chicken and Broccoli with only 420 calories per
serving, breakfast dishes like Make-Ahead Western Omelet "Muffins" that truly fill you up
until lunchtime, and sweets such as Double Chocolate Chip Walnut Cookies that are low in
sugar and butter-free but still totally indulgent. The Skinnytaste Cookbook features 150
amazing recipes: 125 all-new dishes and 25 must-have favorites. As a busy mother of two, Gina
started Skinnytaste when she wanted to lose a few pounds herself. She turned to Weight
Watchers for help and liked the program but struggled to find enough tempting recipes to help
her stay on track. Instead, she started “skinny-fying” her favorite meals so that she could
eat happily while losing weight. With 100 stunning photographs and detailed nutritional
information for every recipe, The Skinnytaste Cookbook is an incredible resource of
fulfilling, joy-inducing meals that every home cook will love.

Deep Run Roots
You will absolutely love the 101 Asian recipes in this easy-to-use cookbook. This engaging
cookbook includes dozens upon dozens of full-proof Asian recipes that are quick and easy to
do—all in time for tonight's supper! The recipes will appeal to Americans' growing interest
in Asian cuisines and a taste for foods that range from pot stickers to bulgogi burgers and
from satay to summer rolls. Whether you're hurrying to get a weekday meal on the table for
family or entertaining on the weekend, author and blogger (steamykitchen.com) Jaden Hair will
walk you through the steps of creating fresh, delicious Asian meals without fuss. In an
accessible style and a good splash of humor, Jaden takes the trauma out of preparing
"foreign" Asian recipes. With Jaden's guiding hand, you'll find it both simple and fun to
recreate Asian flavors in your own kitchen and to share the excitement of fresh Asian food
with your family and friends! Asian recipes include: Firecracker Shrimp Pork & Mango
Potstickers Quick Vietnamese Chicken Pho Beer Steamed Shrimp with Garlic Korean BBQ-style
Burgers Maridel's Chicken Adobo Simple Baby Bok Choy and Snow Peas Chinese Sausage Fried Rice
Grilled Bananas with Chocolate and Toasted Coconut Flakes

The Defined Dish
Available for the first time in an American edition, this debut cookbook, from bestselling
authors Yotam Ottolenghi and Sami Tamimi of Plenty and Jerusalem, features 140 recipes culled
from the popular Ottolenghi restaurants and inspired by the diverse culinary traditions of
the Mediterranean. Yotam Ottolenghi’s four eponymous restaurants—each a patisserie, deli,
restaurant, and bakery rolled into one—are among London’s most popular culinary destinations.
Now available for the first time in an American edition and updated with US measurements
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throughout, this debut cookbook from the celebrated, bestselling authors of Jerusalem and
Plenty features 140 recipes culled from the popular Ottolenghi restaurants and inspired by
the diverse culinary traditions of the Mediterranean. The recipes reflect the authors’
upbringings in Jerusalem yet also incorporate culinary traditions from California, Italy, and
North Africa, among others. Featuring abundant produce and numerous fish and meat dishes, as
well as Ottolenghi’s famed cakes and breads, Ottolenghi invites you into a world of inventive
flavors and fresh, vibrant cooking.

Lexi's Clean Kitchen
A Washington Post bestselling cookbook Become the favorite family chef with 100 tested,
perfected, and family approved recipes. The healthy cookbook for every meal of the day: Once
upon a time, Jenn Segal went to culinary school and worked in fancy restaurants. One marriage
and two kids later she created Once Upon a Chef, the popular blog that applies her tried and
true chef skills with delicious, fresh, and approachable ingredients for family friendly
meals. With the authority of a professional chef and the practicality of a busy working mom,
Jenn shares 100 recipes that will up your kitchen game while surprising you with their ease.
• Helpful tips on topics such as how to season correctly with salt, how to balance flavors,
and how to make the most of leftovers. • Great recipes for easy weeknight family dinners kids
will love, indulgent desserts, fun cocktails, exciting appetizers, and more. • Jenn Segal is
the founder of Once Upon a Chef, the popular blog showcasing easy, family friendly recipes
from a chef's point of view. Her recipes have been featured on numerous websites, magazines,
and television programs. Fans of Chrissy Teigen, Skinnytaste, Pioneer Woman, Oh She Glows,
Magnolia Table, and Smitten Kitchen will love Once Upon a Chef, the Cookbook. With 100
tested, perfected, and family approved recipes with helpful tips and tricks to improve your
cooking. • Breakfast favorites like Maple, Coconut & Blueberry Granola and Savory Ham &
Cheese Waffles • Simple soups, salads and sandwiches for ideal lunches like the Fiery Roasted
Tomato Soup paired with Smoked Gouda & Pesto Grilled Cheese Sandwiches • Entrées the whole
family will love like Buttermilk Fried Chicken Tenders • Tasty treats for those casual get
togethers like Buttery Cajun Popcorn and Sweet, Salty & Spicy Pecans • Go to sweets such as
Toffee Almond Sandies and a Classic Chocolate Lover's Birthday Cake

Citrus Chicken
Shortlisted for the An Post Irish Book Awards 2020 'Clodagh McKenna's simple yet spectacular
dishes make every day special. Delicious, effortless, show-stopping recipes.' - Daily Mail
'The most cookable cook book of the year' - William Sitwell, The Telegraph 'Really easy
recipes that will impress' - The Times Magazine Clodagh's 100 interesting, simple recipes
from meat-free meals to quick-fix dishes and storecupboard suppers offer the answers to all
your weeknight dinner dilemmas. With her trademark twists, Clodagh's inspirational but
achievable dishes elevate the simple to something special. Including ideas for: Quick Fixes recipes on the table in less than 30 minutes - perfect for when you've been stuck in the
office and need a quick fix. One and Done - a variety of one-dish dinners, including roasting
tin meals, one-pot stews and casseroles and one-pan recipes. Meat-free - vegetarian dishes
for meat-free Monday (or any other night of the week). Storecupboard stand-bys - recipes
based on basic storecupboard staples like pasta and tinned tomatoes, which don't require a
long list of ingredients. Friday Night In - satisfying and substantial dishes that can feed
6-8 people for weeknight gatherings of friends and family.

Jerusalem (EL)
Japanese home cooking is simple - no need for the difficult techniques or hard-to-find
produce sometimes used in restaurants. All you need are the well-selected ingredients and
seasonings that elevate a dish to something truly special. Japanese Food Made Easy showcases
favourite recipes such as ramen, gyoza, teriyaki and tonkatsu, as well as Japanese dishes
generally eaten at home, such as grilled peppers with bonito flakes, kakiage fritters and
homemade fried tofu. You'll discover how to make your own teriyaki sauce, tonkatsu sauce,
miso dressing and shichimi togarashi (seven chilli mix) - these homemade versions are a
healthier alternative to store-bought and will bring instant flavour to the simplest dish.
There are also recipes for making dashi broth, sushi or sashimi from scratch, for those who
want to try making more traditional Japanese food.

Big Bowl Noodles and Rice
Cassy Joy Garcia draws from her years of research and experience to deliver a roadmap to
mastering her 'Four Pillars of True Health'. With over 150 gluten-free and Paleo-friendly
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recipes, a 28-day food and fitness plan, portion guides, program guides and supplemental
online tools, Fed & Fit provides readers a foundation for lasting success. Joy's recipes were
hand selected to complement each of 'The Four Pillars' and include step-by-step instructions,
full-colour photos and personalisation guides to help you achieve your individual wellness
goals.

The Chicken Bible
A New York Times Bestseller Winner of the James Beard Award for General Cooking and the IACP
Cookbook of the Year Award "The one book you must have, no matter what you’re planning to
cook or where your skill level falls."—New York Times Book Review Ever wondered how to panfry a steak with a charred crust and an interior that's perfectly medium-rare from edge to
edge when you cut into it? How to make homemade mac 'n' cheese that is as satisfyingly gooey
and velvety-smooth as the blue box stuff, but far tastier? How to roast a succulent, moist
turkey (forget about brining!)—and use a foolproof method that works every time? As Serious
Eats's culinary nerd-in-residence, J. Kenji López-Alt has pondered all these questions and
more. In The Food Lab, Kenji focuses on the science behind beloved American dishes, delving
into the interactions between heat, energy, and molecules that create great food. Kenji shows
that often, conventional methods don’t work that well, and home cooks can achieve far better
results using new—but simple—techniques. In hundreds of easy-to-make recipes with over 1,000
full-color images, you will find out how to make foolproof Hollandaise sauce in just two
minutes, how to transform one simple tomato sauce into a half dozen dishes, how to make the
crispiest, creamiest potato casserole ever conceived, and much more.
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